Amy Ow

From: Camille Leung

Sent: Thursday, October 10, 2019 10:04 AM

To: Amy Ow

Subject: FW: Correction to EC Measures on Lots 9 and 10

From: Robert Pellegrine [mailto:robertpellegrine@yahoo.com]
Sent: Thursday, October 10, 2019 8:58 AM

To: Camille Leung <cleung@smcgov.org>

Subject: Re: Correction to EC Measures on Lots 9 and 10

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of San Mateo County. Unless you recognize the sender's email address and know
the content is safe, do not click links, open attachments or reply.

Good morning

| hope your cold is better

Just checking on the next correction list
Thanks

Bob Pellegrine

Nexgen Builders

650-445-2214

Sent from my iPhone

On Oct 1, 2019, at 1:06 PM, Camille Leung <cleung@smcgov.org> wrote:

Hi Bob and Melissa,

After you complete the below correction for Lots 9 and 10, please send pictures to Jessie and
Kristen. They will let you know whether they need to inspect again.

There is one outstanding item that should be addressed prior to grading:

e Lots 9 and 10: Silt fence along the west and east sides of Lot 9 and the north and the east sides
of Lot 10 has been installed to more accurately reflect the Civil Plan’s limit of grading. However,
none of the silt fence is trenched or keyed in, as per the specifications for silt fence installation
provided in the California Stormwater BMP Handbook (see attached SE-1). SWCA recommends
the contractor keys in the silt fence as required by the SWPPP (see attached specification) prior
to the start of construction.

Camille Leung, Senior Planner
Planning & Building Department
San Mateo County

455 County Center, 2" Floor
Redwood City, CA 94063

Phone - 650-363-1826

Fax — 650-363-4849






